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Residents 

Association

COMMNT2016/1808/P 02/06/2016  17:43:22 It is hoped that community liaison will include Elsworthy Residents Association in due course.

The construction management plan makes no mention of the Cycle Super Highway that has been 

suggested will go down Avenue Road.   The construction and implementation would affect work at this 

site. 

The junction of Avenue/Elsworthy/Queens Grove has been the subject of much negotiation over the 

years between Camden and Westminster, indeed there is a proposal at present to block access to 

Queens Grove from Elsworthy Road.  

The pelican crossing was installed after many years of consultation when the zebra crossing south of 

the Queens Grove/Elsworthy Rd proved dangerous.   Where would it be relocated to?   It is much used 

being the route providing access to Primrose Hill from St Johns Wood.

Delighted the original black and white tile road signs are detailed for reinstatement in the new boundary 

walls.
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